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NOTES:

The MVEIRB has sent out final meeting minutes from both scoping sessions to all parties on the
distribution list. The Draft Terms of Reference and Work Plan will be released in the next few days for a 10
working day review and comment period by all interested parties.

In addition, the following documents related to EA0607-002 have been received and are available on the
MVEIRB Website Public Registry (www.mveirb.nt.ca):

1. August 18: 17 page letter from Kara King of Fort Resolution listing her post-scoping
sessions comments and questions.

2. August 22: 134 page report of a Preliminary Environmental Evaluation completed by
Beak Consultants Ltd. in 1980, on the Great Slave Reef Project in the Pine Point area.
Sent from Tamerlane Ventures to MVEIRB.

3. August 22: 15 page list of available files on the Pine Point area from the CS Lord
Geoscience Center in Yellowknife. Sent from Tamerlane Ventures to MVEIRB.

This transmission may contain information that is confidential and privileged. It is intended solely for the use of the addressee and is protected by
legislation. If you have received this fax transmission in error, please call (867) 766-7050 (collect) and destroy any pages received. Thank you.




Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board

Box 938, 5102-50th Avenue, Yelowknife, NT XIA 2N7
www.mveirb.nt.ca

4. August 22: 76 page report of a hydrogeologic evaluation of the Pine Point area for
Environment Canada by GTC Geologic Testing in 1983. Sent from Tamerlane Ventures
to MVEIRB.

5. August 23: 11 page report of Tamerlane’s community engagement log for the Pine Point
Project, sent to MVEIRB.

6. 2 page letter listing additional “Issues of Concern” of the Deninu Kue First Nation related
to the Pine Point Project, sent from DKFN to MVEIRB.

Regards,

Alistair MacDonald

Environmental Assessment Officer
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